
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tel: 803-442-6170 
901 W. Woodlawn Ave 

North Augusta, SC 29841 

Welcome to Mrs. LG’s Class 
Email: cleonguerrero@acpsd.net 

 
 

DOWNLOAD CLASS DOJO FOR COMMUNICATION 
You will receive an invitation from your child’s teacher via text. 

                                                     
Welcome to 5th grade! I am so excited for the upcoming SY 2023-2024 and I 
hope that you are too! My name is Mrs. Carol Leon Guerrero and this is my 
13th year teaching. I love to travel, create new things, take photos, spend time 

with my family and of  course TEACH! 
 

  
     My goal as your child's teacher are: to be a communicator with you, to 
make learning unbelievably FUN as well as make your child's last year in 

Elementary school a very memorable one! 
 

This year, we’ll be working on projects, activities, and lessons. There will be lots of  
hands-on learning that gets your child out of  their seats! Students are going to 

LOVE being in 5th grade, but they will also be challenged, so please show them a lot 
of  support throughout the year as they wrap up their last year in elementary school! 

 

 
What will 5th grade be like? 

Fifth grade is one of  the best years of  elementary school 
and we are going to have the most AMAZING time together this year! 

Remember that you have TWO phenomenal teachers this year- 
 

Math & Social Studies – Mrs. LG 
ELA/Reading & Science – Mrs. Turner 

   



5th Grade School Supply List


